
 

Turks and Caicos Islands Government Officially Opens London Office 

 

The Turks and Caicos Islands Government (TCIG) re-opened its London Office in September 2015.  The 

TCIG London Office will be the primary interface between the Government of the Turks and Caicos 

Islands and Her Majesty’s Government in the UK. 

Under the direction of the Office of the Premier, the office is headed by Tracy Knight with Mr Kimo 

Tynes serving as Consular Officer supporting TCI nationals residing in the UK. 

"We are confident that Tracy and Kimo will represent the TCI well while performing their respective 
duties overseas," said Deputy Governor Anya Williams on the opening of the Office. 
 
"The exposure and experience they will gain while living and working in UK represents a tremendous 
development opportunity, both for them and their country. TCIG intends to continue to build on this 
existing office and strengthen it through providing more talented resources like these new hires." 
 
"This is another proud moment for us as Turks and Caicos Islanders as the Government continues to 
deliver on our promise to employ our people within the Civil Service," said Premier, Dr. The Hon. Rufus 
W. Ewing. 
 
The contact details for the office are: 

Turks and Caicos Islands Government London Office 

83 Baker Street 

London W1U 6AG 

Tel: 020 7034 7845 

Email: info@tcilondon.org.uk 
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